
From: Ken Blyth (gmail)  
Sent: 18 May 2022 12:43 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application ref 2022/1916/T 
 
I refer to the letter to me from Development Management dated 05 May 
which I received on 13 May, concerning a notification the Council has received 
in respect of intended work to a tree in the rear garden of 29 Laurier Road 
NW5 1SH.  I live in no. 27. 
 
I am able to comment on the proposal as a next-door neighbour. I live at no. 
27.  The garden in  no. 29 is already well wooded, and removal of the tree in 
question would make room for the natural development of the other trees.  I 
have no objection to the proposal, and would welcome the Council giving its 
approval. 
 
I have been unable to access the formal details of the proposal, since 
every time I click on the given website I get a message saying   "The 
resource you are looking for might have been removed, had its name changed, 
or is temporarily unavailable.."  I am nevertheless sufficiently aware of what is 
proposed to be able to confirm my view that the proposal should be approved. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Kenneth Blyth, 
 
 
 


